Jill Cataldi

From: TONY MENDOZA <tony.mendoza8@icloud.com>
Sent: Monday, February 22, 2021 1:42 PM

To: House Small Business Committee

Cc: Melanie Mendoza

Subject: Bill H5255

Hello.

My name is Juan (Tony) Mendoza. I’'m writing to you about me being FOR bill H5255 that is for allowing breweries to
increase their sell of beer.

| am not sure why we would restrict a brewery from selling more beer. Restricting or preventing a business from selling
their product is not American and it does not allow for a company to grow. This is also hindering our small businesses to
compete with neighboring states. This is Rhode Island, it’s 30-45 minutes from the middle to any other state. So
competition is important. We need to keep up.

Please vote FOR H5255.

Thank you.

Respectfully,
Tony Mendoza

110 Fieldstone Lane
Saunderstown, Rl 02874



